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PROVIDER ALERT 
 

EXPLANATION OF POSSIBLE PAYMENT DELAY 

 

May 26, 2011 
 

 
In relation to the compressed workweek ahead due to the upcoming 

holiday, electronic claims payments (EFTs) may be delayed by one full 

business day the week of Memorial Day. The possible delay relates to the 

check cycle scheduled for 05/31/11. The processing of paper check 

payments should not be affected.  

 


